
Issue Summary Report 

8.3  Intermunicipal Negotiating Committee for the Urban ICF Project 

 

Background: 

Prior to the Urban Intermunicipal Collaboration Framework (ICF) kick off meeting to be held October 15, 

we require a motion to appoint two Council representatives and the CAO to each of the Intermunicipal 

Negotiating Committees (INC) for the ICF Projects with our Urban neighbours.  Reeve Upham will serve 

as ex officio. 

 

Recommendation: 

Motion to approve Councillor Maxine Fodness, Councillor Cliff Martin, Reeve Upham as ex officio and 

CAO Sheila Kitz to the Intermunicipal Negotiating Committee for the ICF Project with the Town of St. 

Paul. 
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